

Published on University of Toronto Faculty Association (https://www.utfa.org)

Home > Announcement of new UPP Chair

Announcement of new UPP Chair

November 19, 2019

Dear Colleagues,

I am very pleased to announce that the Joint Sponsors of the University Pension Plan (UPP) have chosen the inaugural Chair of the UPP Trustee Board. The Chair's name is Gale Rubenstein, partner at Goodmans LLP in Toronto. I served on the selection committee, and, as UTFA's representative on the UPP's Sponsor Committee, I look forward to working with Gale.

Please see the public announcement at this link.

Cynthia Messenger UTFA President

Source URL (modified on Nov 20 2019): https://www.utfa.org/content/announcement-new-upp-chair